
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The 
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   ANNUNZIATA Council 10612 

 
 

February 

 

   2013 

Grand Knight 
Tom Guidroz 

(985) 868-1319 

Deputy Grand Knight 
Gregg Pellegrin 

(985) 868-6242 

    Financial Secretary   

Marvin Dupre 

(985) 873-8083 

In case of sickness or 

member death please 

contact one of the above. 

Grand Knight’s Report       
      
     Our KC Business Meeting will be on February 7, 2013 
     this is a change.  This is the first Thursday of the 
Month. This change is so our Knights can take their 
Ladies out for Valentine’s Day.  The meeting will also be 
an Awards Night.  Knights are also reminded to bring your 
old award folders as I am running short.  
 
     With all of the parades and being so close to Ash 
Wednesday the knights have decided not to have a 
Valentine’s Party this year.  I would like to wish all of the 
ladies of our church parish a wonderful Valentine’s Day.  
 
     We will have a first degree on February 26 this is the 
fourth Tuesday of the month.  If you know anyone who 
wants to go through their first degree please contact me. 

 
                        
  
  

 
      
 

Annunziata 
Council  10612 

Monthly newsletter 
Publication  LIV 
Vol.II – MMXIII 

Editor Rickie Boudwin 

Send council news to: 
pawpawrick@comcast.net 

or call (985) 851-4519 

Knights of Columbus  

Insurance 
Contact for all of your 

insurance needs.  

Dan Cabirac 

K of C Field Agent 

Cell: 985-696-2119 

Fax: 985-643-9789 

dan.cabirac@kofc.org  

For Correspondence: 

G K Tom Guidroz 

Council  10612 

     1804 Bamboo Dr 

   Houma, LA. 70363 

(985) 868-1319 

 

Knights of the Month    January   Family of the Month 
 

   
 
  Gregg Pellegrin      Allen Trahan Kervin and Anne Voisin
      

Knights of Columbus 

 Vivat Jesus;  

Thomas Guidroz 
 Thomas Guidroz, Grand Knight 

 



HAPPY BIRTHDAY  

BROTHER KNIGHTS    

 

Raymond A Bourg Jr Feb 01 

Merlin J LeBouef Sr Feb 13 

Donald J Duplantis Feb 17 

Louis J Savoie Jr Feb 22 

David  Calloway Feb 24 

Oscar F Pena Feb 28 

 
Roses are Red Violets are Blue 
Happy Birthday to each of you! 

Be A Knight    

Remember to use your 100 Form  

And ask a friend to join 

 

 

  

 

  

 

  

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Business Meeting February 7th    
 

Rosary 6:15 pm,  Meal 6:30 pm,  Meeting 7:00 pm 

     Our Business meeting will be on the first 
Thursday due to Valentine’s Day.  Thanks to 
Mike Naquin for preparing the meal for 
January.  Mike Naquin will prepare the meal 
for our February meeting.  

 

 

Knights of Columbus Insurance 
 
     After 7 years, serving  as a General Agent for Louisiana, Terry 
Kennedy has retired as of 12-31-2012.  The new General Agent for 
Southeast Louisiana is Eric Ottemann.  Eric has been a very successful 
field agent for the Knights in Texas and has moved his family to the 
Northshore and is very excited to take over for Terry.   
 
Eric’s contact information is: 
 
Eric Ottemann, General Agent 
Office:  104 Village Street 
               Ste B 
               Slidell, LA 70458 
 
OFFICE:  985-649-2703 
FAX:  985-643-9789 
E-mail:   
 
 
 
Terry can be contacted @:  terrykennedy1@gmail.com 
 

 



 

     

Sun Mon Tue Wed Thu Fri Sat 

27 28 29 30 31  

 

1 Adoration  

of the Holy 
Eucharist 

2 
Groundhogs 

Day 

3 4 5 6  7 KC Bus 
Mtg  7:00 pm 

 

Aux Board 

Meeting 6 pm  
Jean’s house 

 

8 9  LLAA 

State 
Meeting 

10 11 12 

Mardi Gras 

13 Ash 

Wednesday 

 

Drop off 
sweets 

14  

Valentine’s 

Day 

 

Deliver 
trays 

15  16 

Fais Do 

Do Dance 

17 18  LLAA 

State 
meeting 

19 Holy 

Family 

Assembly 

Meeting 

20 Auxiliary  

Meeting 

Rosary 6:30  

pm meeting 

7:00 pm 

21 22 23 

24 25 26 27 28 1  Adoration  

of the Holy 
Eucharist 

2 

                    February          Calendar                                                            2013 

 Happy Mardi Gras!!!Happy Mardi Gras!!!Happy Mardi Gras!!!Happy Mardi Gras!!!                                        



Refreshments: 
February Meeting  
Sweets: Ellen 
Salty: Mary 
Drinks: Sandra 
Door prize January: 

Gayle Domangue. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 President’s Notes    February 2013   
 

President 
Jean Naquin- 876-6480 

Vice President 
Sandra Dietz - 876-3388 

Recording Secretary 
Tama Forsyth - 851-5934 

Treasurer 
Alice Ray 

     Corresponding Secretary 
Anne Voisin – 876-0283 

Board Member 
Ellen Ledet – 876-6178 

Parliamentarian 
Mary Melian-876-0055 

 

     Hello ladies!  
 

     I hope everyone is keeping safe and warm this 
winter… seems that the days are chillier than normal 
…I wish everyone has a safe and fun Mardi Gras 
season this year whether you watch the parades or 
not!  Lent is just a few weeks away.  As always, let’s 
take some time to reflect upon our blessings and the 
sacrifices of our Lord for us.  Maybe instead of giving 
up something for lent this year, you may want to try 
doing something for the church or your community. 
    
 Yours in Christ, 

Jean Naquin 
President  

  

Thank You To:  
 
Those that attended the Adoration of the Holy Eucharist. 
Those who represented the auxiliary in the state bowling 
tournament 
Anyone who donated items for the raffle table 
 Sister of the 

Month December 

  
Gayle Domangue 

Happy Valentine’s Day 
 

I love you even more this year,  

Than last year on this day.  

My love for you will always grow,  

With every passing day.'  
 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Auxiliary newsletter:   
 

Reminder: Adoration of the Holy Eucharist Will be on Friday February 01, 
from 8:30 am – 12:00  Please make an effort to attend. 
 
Auxiliary newsletter:  If I have not contacted you about receiving the 
newsletter by email, contact Rickie Boudwin at 851-4519 or 
pawpawrick@comcast.net  
 
Phone: Bonnie Savoie: If your e-mail has changed or you are not getting any 
e-mails about the auxiliary, please let Bonnie know (868-3438) or 
bonniecsavoie@comcast.net 
 
Raffle Table Items:  We will be making baskets for the raffle table at the 
February meeting.  Please bring any items you would like to donate to Jean’s 
house.  If you would like to help make baskets, we will be making them Feb 
7th @ 6:30 at Jean’s house. 
 
 Valentine’s Sweets Trays:  Please drop off your homemade or store bought 
goodies to Ellen’s house on February 13th from 4-6:30 and if you’re interested, 
stick around and help make some trays!  They are delivered to several places 
including the firehouse and the Haven and everyone appreciates them! 
 

Auxiliary Birthday’s 
 

Barbara Nelson  February 02 

Cathy Kohmann February 05 

 
                                

         

2012-2013 Theme – Birth Flowers. 
 

February: the Violet or Primrose 
 

February 01: Adoration of the Holy Eucharist 
February 07: Board meeting @ Jean’s house 6 
PM, make baskets after meeting 

February 09: LLAA State Meeting, Hammond, LA 

February 13: Drop off sweets at Ellen’s house for 
Valentine’s day trays 

February 14: Deliver trays 

February 18: LLAA State meeting, Lakeland, LA 
February 20: Auxiliary meeting – Rosary @ 6:30, 
meeting @ 7 PM 
  



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Remember in Your Prayers the departed souls and families of: 
Steve Price Sr, Mildred Parfait,  
 
Remember in Your Prayers the sick and distressed members and families of: 
Elizabeth Blanchard, Homer Bland, Rickie Boudwin, Robin Bourg, David Calloway, 
Cody Chatagnier, Kerry Chauvin, Percy Collins Jr, Warren Davis, Chris Dehart, 
Junius Dion, Dale Domangue, Dalores Domangue, Marvin Dupre, Charlie Duthu, 
Jean Dusenbury, Wilma Dusenbury, Curtis and Carol Eschete, Raymond and 
Carolyn Foret Sr, Norman Giroir, Heidi Guidry, Kurt LeBlanc, Marie Lirette, Terry 
Lirette, Lucille Marcel, Daisy McElroy, ElRay McElroy,  R. Mike, Norma Naquin, Earl 
Nuesslein, Donald Pellegrin, David Pierce, Rebecca & Brennan Pitre, Shaa Ramsier, 
Sr. Jane, Don Rhodes, Right to Life, Brice Richard, Theresa Rogers, Patricia 
Samanie, Thomas Saunee, Martha Savoie, Eric Spears, Francis Smith, Adele 
Theriot, Jerome Theriot, Owen Theriot, Mamie Trahan, Lee Voisin, Sandra Voisin, 
Mrs. Wadsworth, Jimmy Whitney, The Dying, The Unborn, The Unemployed, Priests, 
Religious Vocations all souls in need of prayer and all the intentions written in our 
prayer journal and are in our hearts. 
 
For future newsletters, if you have someone you would like to add to the prayer list or 
remove someone’s name, please call (876-6480) or email me at 
jnaquin1@gmail.com. 
 

 

               

All Christian Radio Station 
 

Tune in listen and enjoy 
some thing good for a 
change.  WQNO is broad 
casting an all Christian Radio 
program on channel 6.90 
AM.  

Eucharistic Ministry 
 
 
 
 
 

     Brother Percy Collins has been giving 
communion at Maison DeVille Nursing 
Home for the past twenty-five years at 
10:00 am on Sunday along with members 
of Holy Rosary Church.  
 
     Due to sickness and death’s they are 
down to only two members.  If you would 
like to minister to the elderly at Maison 
DeVille please contact Percy Collins at 
(985) 446-7630. 

 



 

 

 
  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Ask eligible men to join 
 
     Today, I want to address the growth of the Order. Membership growth 
is the fuel that keeps this great fraternal engine running. All of our 
charitable works in the council, state, national and international level are 
thanks to our hard-working members.  
 
     We also recognize that the membership blitz is a tried and true way 
for councils to increase their numbers. We see these pushes often in 
March, in celebration of Founder’s Day, and again in October. These 
drives are successful because brother Knights are more visible than 
normal, during and after Masses and at special events. We must 
remember to ask each and every Catholic gentleman to join our ranks for 
the good of the Church, the community and the Order. 
 
     During the rest of the year, we often “forget” to ask men to join our 
ranks and bring their families into the Knights of Columbus family. You 
probably know an eligible Catholic man you could ask today. Chances 
are that the only reason he hasn’t joined already is because no one 
asked him. 
 
     When telling a prospect about the strengths of the Order, don’t forget 
our greatest fraternal benefit: our insurance program. This is often an 
interesting “selling point” to a potential member who is on the fence. 
Many members come into the Knighthood simply to be able to buy 
coverage for their family. Soon after, they realize the good our charitable 
works do for their community and they are proud to be members. 
 
     As your professional Knights of Columbus insurance agent, I look 
forward to helping us grow in fraternity in any way that I can. 
 
Eric Ottemann, General Agent 
Office:  985-649-2703 
Ottemannagencymail@kofc.org 
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Knights of Columbus 
  Annunziata Council 10612 

1825 E Tunnel Blvd 

                 Houma, LA 70363  
 

 

Two Ladies Talking in Heaven  
 

1st woman:    Hi, Wanda! 

 

2nd woman:   Hi, Sylvia!  How'd you die? 

 

1st woman:    I froze to death. 

 

2nd woman:   How horrible! 

 

1st woman:    It wasn't so bad. After I quit shaking from the cold, I began to get warm & 

sleepy, and finally died a peaceful death.  What about you? 

 

2nd woman:   I died of a massive heart attack.  I suspected that my husband was cheating, 

so I came home early to catch him in the act.   But instead, I found him all by himself in the 

den watching TV. 

 

1st woman:    So, what happened? 

 

2nd woman:   I was so sure there was another woman there somewhere that I started 

running all over the house looking.  I ran up into the attic and searched, and down into the 

basement.  Then I went through every closet and checked under all the beds.  I kept this up 

until I had looked everywhere, and finally I became so exhausted that I just keeled over with 

a heart attack and died. 

 

1st woman:   Too bad you didn't look in the freezer---we'd both still be alive.  

 


